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 BASSETLAW DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 
 PLANNING APPLICATIONS 
 

WORKSOP GUARDIAN 
 
The following applications are being considered by the Council. 
 
 
CARLTON IN LINDRICK & COSTHORPE 
 
Applicant: Mr Steve Winstone 
 
Proposal: Restoration Of The Main House And Conversion To Form Two Dwellings 
 
Location: Wigthorpe House, Wigthorpe House Lane, Carlton In Lindrick. 
 
Reference No:  13/01089/RSB 
 
The application site is within a Conservation Area and, if permitted, the proposed development could 
affect the character or appearance of the Area. 
 
 
CARLTON IN LINDRICK & COSTHORPE 
 
Applicant: Mr Steve Winstone 
 
Proposal: Restoration Of The Main House And Conversion To Form Two Dwellings 
 
Location: Wigthorpe House, Wigthorpe House Lane, Carlton In Lindrick. 
 
Reference No:  13/01090/LBA 
 
The application is being advertised as this application seeks listed building consent for alteration of a 
listed building. 
 
 
WORKSOP 
 
Applicant: Mr Graham Adams 
 
Proposal: Re Roofing Of Flat Roof Buildings, Including The Introduction Of Additional Insulation 
 
Location: North Notts College Of Further Education, Carlton Road, Worksop. 
 
Reference No:  13/01216/FUL 
 
The application site is within a Conservation Area and, if permitted, the proposed development could 
affect the character or appearance of the Area. 
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WORKSOP 
 
Applicant: Mr R. Brough 
 
Proposal: Installation of Underground Bulk Storage Vessel for LPG, Twin Balanced Flues to 

Existing Roof Elevation, Central Heating System, Solar Thermal Collectors to Existing 
Flat Roof Extension and Various Internal Alterations 

 
Location: Clumber Park Restaurant, Clumber Lane, Clumber Park, Worksop. 
 
Reference No:  13/01232/LBA 
 
The application is being advertised as this application seeks listed building consent for alteration of a 
listed building. 
 
 
 
 
Copies of submitted drawings and documents may be inspected at the Planning Department, Queen's 
Buildings, Potter Street, Worksop, during normal office hours, Mondays to Fridays. 
 
Any person who wishes to comment about any application described above should do so in writing to 
the Head of Planning Services.  To guarantee that they will be considered by the Council, comments 
must be received no later than 29th November 2013 
 
All comments made on planning applications will be made available for public inspection and copying.  
In addition, if there is an appeal against the Council's decision, copies of all comments received will be 
sent to the Department of the Environment and to the applicant. 
 
Dated this 8th November 2013 
 
Mr D Armiger, Head of Community Prosperity, Bassetlaw District Council, Queen's Buildings, Potter 
Street, Worksop, Nottinghamshire, S80 2AH. 
 
 


